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      Shropshire Sings Concert 

Just a reminder that tickets for the 

Concert are selling fast! So, if you wish to 
come to the event on, Wednesday 8th June, tickets 
must be purchased by Monday 23rd May.  The children 
are sounding amazing in the rehearsals and this will 
surely be a most ’heart-warming’ event.          

              

The first half of the summer term is already 
nearly over and the school calendar is still looking 
very busy.  

Year 6, have just completed the  Key Stage 2 
S.A.T.s tests and Year 2 start 
theirs this week. 

Well done Katy, Lottie and Aliyah !! 

Outdoor Activity Residentials have started again , 
for the first time since the Pandemic. We have  
begun with Year 3 and 4’s visit to the Pioneer 
Centre. The children and staff had an amazing 
and adventurous time and all returned super ex-
cited and super tired . 

There will be plenty of photographs of their trip 
in the next newsletter. 

Dates for the Diary 

               

 

     Sports News  
On Monday 16th May, some of Class 3 took 
part in a basketball competition , as part of the 
Shropshire Games League. Wistanstow Primary had 
been chosen to represent South Shropshire in this 
event, which was always going to be tough as most 
children ,who were playing from other schools, were in 
Year 6. Wistanstow put in a lot of effort and remained 
positive throughout. The games were tough and physical 
but our teams continued to improve as the competition 
went on. Although we did not win, the children did the 
school and themselves proud and came away with a  

 Certificate of Participation for all their efforts. 

 

Swimming  

Just a reminder that swimming will resume 
this Friday, 20th May ,as normal. Please 
make sure that your child has a trunks/ cos-
tume and towel and a bag to put the ‘wet 
stuff’ in. 

                JUBILEE HAT 

We would really love all the children, 
with the help of their parents, to 
make /decorate a Jubilee hat for the church 
Jubilee service. The hat must represent the 

a decade ,from one of the many, the 
Queen has been 
on the throne.  

School Photographs 

Friday June 10th  

The photographer will be in 
school to take individual, family 
and class photographs. Although 
it is a swimming day, please can 
you send your children in their school  

uniforms and not P.E kit. Thank you 

 

JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS 

Wednesday 25th May 

With the Royal Jubilee approaching, we will 
be preparing a day of activities for the cel-
ebration. In the morning we will have a Ju-
bilee church service. This will start at 10am 
and parents are very welcome. 

In the afternoon the children will enjoy a 
picnic with their class followed by fun activi-
ties. 

Mr and Mrs Preece invited Class 3 up to their  
farm to learn all about the animals they have. 
The children had an opportunity to feed the 
lambs, stroke the bull, collect the hen eggs, 
scratch the pigs and most importantly give  
Jim, the new farm dog in training, a cuddle. 
The children asked lots of interesting ques-
tions and really had a fabulous experience.  

Some photos of the visit are on the next 
page. 



 

 



 

 



 

Polite reminder: Please make sure  your SCHOOL MONEY account is topped up to pay for school meals ordered. 


